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Prospective Primary 1 pupil’s
September 2022

We are currently updating our records for the next school
year 2022-23. If you have a child whose date of birth falls
between 2 July 2017 and 1** July 2012 inclusive please
forward their details to smcdowell587@c2kni.net or contact
the school office on 02844613981.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions and to safeguard our whole
school community we will be posting a virtual tour and
information session on our school website:

stpatrickspslegamaddy.com 26" November.

Prospective parents can also contact the school office to
arrange a time to view the school and speak with the
Principal.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child into our
school community.

If we can be of any further help please don’t hesitate to
contact the school via phone or email.


mailto:smcdowell587@c2kni.net

